
Charity Concert for Ukraine “A Little Bit of
Hope” in the courtyard of Pope Culture
House

Charity Concert for Ukraine “A Little Bit of Hope” in the courtyard of Pope Culture House. The aim of the event is to provide material and moral support to the people and soldiers of Ukraine.

Participants of the event are: association “Tavi draugi”, Youth Guards of the 1st District Administration of the Youth Guard Centre from the Ventspils District, Photo Club “Kaktuss”,

VentSystem.lv, School Council of Ugale Secondary School.

Sat, 24.02.2024

17:00-18:30

+37122002942

Popes kultūras nams, “Gobas”, Popes pagasts, Ventspils

novads, LV-3614

Popes kultūras nams, Pope, Popes pagasts, Ventspils novads,

Latvija
 

https://www.facebook.com/popeskulturasnams?locale=lv_LV
https://www.google.com/maps/search/?api=1&query=57.3971023,21.8523998

